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Nancy Davis

From: Nancy Davis
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 3:43 PM
To: Nancy Davis
Subject: FW: Tax increase

-----Original Message----- 
From: Larry Harrington  
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 9:55 AM 
To: Alysha Dyjach <alysha.dyjach@brant.ca> 
Subject: Tax increase 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
As long time residents of the county we are very concerned about the large tax increase that is being proposed. 
With the cost of almost everything increasing since COVID the last thing we need is a 10% plus tax increase. 
Council needs to be more realistic about the ability of residents to pay more taxes. 
Larry and Debbie Harrington 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




